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I oppose removing vote by mail in Oregon because rural areas can make traveling to 

a voting station can be treacherous especially during the winter. Lack of road plowing 

and sanding can leave roads impassable.  

 

Receiving the ballot in advance allows for better research and therefore an informed 

choice.  
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